Date: 30 January 2012
Subject: Grachev Sacha

I would like to, once again, thank from the bottom of my heart all those who have helped and
are continuing to help Sacha Grachev |

At present, he is undergoing his last batch of chemotherapy, which is due to last 6 weeks.
Treatment is going according to plan, with excellent results and Sasha is doing well.

The cost of this last series of chemotherapy is about 30.000 USD. Unfortunately, at this
moment in time, we only have half that sum and we would be extremely grateful if you could
still provide us with whatever financial support.

Once again, thank you so much to all for your help,

Viktoria Lepshyna



